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UPDATE REGARDING OCTOBER BOARD
MEETING
[9268] September 29, 1997 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 55-97 RE: Update Regarding
October Board Meeting
______________________________________________________________________________
Representative Steny Hoyer, (D-MD), Co-Chair of the House Democratic Steering
Committee and a key Democratic leader, will be at the reception and speak at dinner on
October 8th. Enclosed is a brief description of representative Hoyer. Also attached is a final
schedule of events for October 8th and 9th. If you have not already done so, please return
the attached response form to indicate whether or not you will be attending the October
events. Matthew P. Fink President
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